
January 13, 2024 Flooding-Compared to NOAA Sea Level Rise 
Predictions

• 5 locations in Rye and Rye Beach were compared by a resident using photos 
taken that day to sea level rise projections in the NOAA (National Oceanic 
and Atmospheric Administration) viewer here:
• The area just to the North of Cable Road (noon approx. high tide)
• Causeway Road, Rye Beach (approximately 1 hour after high tide)
• South Road and Chapel , Rye Beach (approx. 2 hours after high tide
• Washington Road and IA  (Rye DPW pictures)
• Parsons Road (Rye DPW pictures)

• The NOAA viewer was set to a 4’ sea level rise, without a storm surge, 
something which obviously also occurred on Jan. 13 
• The flooding observed at these locations corresponds 

quite closely to a 3-4’ sea level rise prediction which is 
the intermediate high predicted level for 2100

https://coast.noaa.gov/slr/


Sea Level Rise Predictions for Rye

Source:12-19-23 Draft Rye Existing Conditions Section of the Master Plan made available to a resident



Cable Road Area (high tide Jan 13)

NOAA Viewer*
*Clicking on the viewer will also allow you to view other parts of Rye

https://coast.noaa.gov/slr/


Causeway Road  (approx. 1 hour after high tide)

NOAA Viewer

https://coast.noaa.gov/slr/


South/Sea/Chapel Road (approx. 2 hours after high tide)

NOAA Viewer

https://coast.noaa.gov/slr/


Washington Road and 1A

Photo Rye DPW



Parsons Road and 1A

Photo Rye DPW


